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I want to thank all the reporters and columnists for their excellent coverage of the AEUB hearings related to the construction of the 500-kilovolt power line.

The media have revealed some very unsavoury and undemocratic actions by the powerful Alberta Energy and Utilities Board which seem to be at odds with the preservation of the human and legal rights of Alberta landowners.

You have done a marvellous job of airing these not-in-the-public's-interest actions by people whose mandate is to protect the public from unscrupulous and greedy corporations.

Thank you for showing us that freedom of the press is alive and well. Thank you also for reminding us that we still have the right to know the truth. These are very important rights, and we must all be careful not to lose them. 

Dorene A. Rew,
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